POST JUNE 21 MEETING DRAFT ENDORSEMENTS

Requests for consideration and possible endorsement by Incoming Dean Wildermuth

1) Beginning with the 2018-2019 academic year, the School of Law will make available and
strongly encourage participation in multiple iterations of inclusion and bias training for all
members of our community-students, faculty, administrators, and staff. The form and substance
are yet to be determined. The WG agreed to suggest possible trainings and providers, and also
volunteered to vet the trainings before they are provided more widely.

2) Beginning with the 2018-2019 academic year, the School of Law will make available and
strongly encourage participation in multiple iterations of training_in carrying on (to use a broad
term) difficult or uncomfortable conversations involving issues of diversity, inclusion and free
speech for all members of our community -- students, faculty, administrators, and staff. Again,
the form and substance of the training is yet to be determined. The WG agreed to suggest
possible options/formats for this and to suggest those individuals who are well-suited to do it,
and also volunteered to vet potential presentations.

3) Beginning immediately, every person who is part of our School of Law community, at any
level, should look for every opportunity available to incorporate considerations of diversity and
inclusion in everything we do. The WG agreed to assist with ideas and coordination of this,
broken into faculty, staff, and student efforts. Because one’s experience as a student varies by
program and year of study, students will likely need to be broken into 1Ls, upper class students
(2Ls and 3Ls), and nontraditional students.



